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Pinto, Mark

From: lms999@bellsouth.net
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2023 12:38 PM
To: Pinto, Mark
Subject: 23-NONCONFORM-0021

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links, open 
attachments, or give away private information unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe. 

 

Mr Pinto - 
 
I am a neighbor of the property located at 1836 Eastern Pkwy and live about a block away. I plan to 
attend the BOZA meeting on 9/11 to speak in favor of this zoning adjustment. 
 
Is there anything you would like from me before the meeting? 
 
Thank you 
Lenore Slawsky 
1818 Sherwood Ave, 40205 


